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On Wednesday, January 9, 2008, I emailed David Vogt, Deputy Executive Director of The 
Bicycle Federation of Wisconsin (BFW), a pdf copy of the proposed work for the Seminole 
Highway Interchange project.  This is the same aerial map that will be shown at the January 
10, 2008 Public Information Meeting at Cherokee Middle School.  Pavement markings, 
including bike lane layouts, were shown on the map. 
 
On Wednesday, January 9, 2008, I called David Vogt (608-251-4456) to discuss the Seminole 
Highway Interchange project with him, and to find out if the BFW had any comments or 
concerns with the bike lane layout through the interchange.   
 
David made the following comments: 

• The BFW (and David) fully supported the proposed work at the Seminole Highway 
Interchange, and said the signals have been needed for a long time to improve the flow 
of both vehicles and bicycles through the area. 

• David had looked over the bike lane layouts, and felt they accommodated the bicycle 
needs very well.  He was especially glad to see the bike lane located between the 
through lane and the right turn lane for northbound bicyclists at the South Frontage 
Road intersection (south side). 

 
I informed David of the upcoming Public Information Meeting on Thursday, January 10, 2008 
at the Cherokee Heights Middle School cafeteria.  He said he’d try and make it. 
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